

## NOTICE OF AUTHORIZATION TO APPLY THE UL MARK

2008-06-20

Mr. John Graham Spellman High Voltage Electronics Corp 475 Wireless Blvd Hauppauge, NY 11788 United States

Fax number:

631-436 1620

E-mail:

johng@spellmanhv.com

Reference:

File E148969

Project 08ME06788

P.O. Number J GRAHAM

Product(s):

USR/CNR- QQGQ2:E148969, MODEL #PTV25N200X3068

Dear Mr. Graham,

Any information and documentation involving UL Mark services are provided on behalf of Underwriters Laboratories Inc. (UL) or any authorized licensee of UL.

UL's investigation of your product has been completed under the above project number and the subject product was determined to comply with the applicable requirements.

This letter temporarily supplements the UL Follow-Up Services Procedure and serves as authorization to apply the UL Recognized Marking and/or Recognized Component Mark only at the factory under UL's Follow-Up Service Program to the subject product(s), which is (are) constructed as described below:

According to your letter dated 6/9/2008, copy attached.

This authorization applies only to the address on this letter.

This authorization is effective from the date of this Notice and only for products at the indicated manufacturing locations. Records in the Follow-Up Services Procedure covering the product are now being prepared and will be sent to the indicated manufacturing locations in the near future. Please note that Follow-Up Services Procedures are sent to the manufacturers only unless the Applicant specifically requests this document.

Products that bear the UL Mark shall be identical to those that were evaluated by UL and found to comply with UL's requirements. If changes in construction are discovered, appropriate action will be taken for products not in conformance with UL's requirements and continued use of the UL Mark may be withdrawn.

Sincerely,

Peter Washington

Senior Engineering Associate

Pate + Westight

Department: 3013BMEL

Tel: 631-271-6200

Reviewed by:

David Keen

Staff Engineer

Department: 3013BMEL

E-mail: david.r.keen@us.ul.com